
We’d like to start by thanking you all 
for joining us for the 2016 Pacific Music 
Business Camp! It was great meeting 
you, and you all accomplished some 
amazing things over the course of just 
one week.

We’d like to follow up and remind you of 
some items you can access. First, please 
check out the “PMBC 2016 Student 
Resources” folder in Dropbox. This 
includes the PowerPoints for many of 
the sessions from throughout the week, 
as well as lots more “how to” articles and 
tip sheets to help you learn more about 
how to succeed in the music industry. 
There is also a suggested reading list 
with some good books and websites 
worth checking out. Please contact 
Alyssa if you have not received the link 
to the folder and she will get it to you as 
soon as possible.

Next is a reminder 
that all of the tracks 
created by you are up 
on SoundCloud. They 
can be found through 

this link: https://soundcloud.com/
pacificmusicbizcamp 

Please feel free to share the link and follow 
PacificMusicBizCamp on SoundCloud! 
You should also have received a link to 
a folder with the session files of your 
original songs. We’d like to remind you 
that these will be taken down on July 
31st, so you have until then to access 
them. Please again let Alyssa know if you 
have trouble accessing the link.

We’d also like to announce a new 
contest in regards to the 2016 PMBC 

Post Camp Survey. We will be giving 
away a $25 iTunes gift card to one 
person randomly drawn from those 
that complete the survey. An additional 
question has been added that asks for 
your name, so please be sure to fill that 
out if you’d like to be considered for the 
prize. For those of you who have already 
filled the survey out, please email Alyssa 
if you’d like to be entered in to win. This 
contest will be held open until August 7th 
at 11:59 p.m. and a winner will be chosen 
the next day. Previous comments from 
campers helped us make the necessary 
changes that led to the improvements 
to this year’s camp such as the coaches 
for each Camper Creative Team, better 
ways of going about forming the teams, 
and the classes/sessions that were 
offered. We very much appreciate 
your feedback so we can continue 
to make camp the best experience 
possible for everyone! Here is the link 
to the updated Post Camp Survey:  
ht tps://w w w.sur veymonkey.com/r/
TX2MCLJ 

We’d also like to invite any of you who 
are 11th or 12th graders to consider 
scheduling a campus visit to Pacific if 
you’d like to learn more about the many 
degrees Pacific has to offer, including 
Music Industry Studies and Music 
Management. You can sit in on some 
classes, meet and talk with current 
students, and get an overview of what 
Pacific is all about during the regular 
academic year. To find out more about 
a campus visit simply contact Professor 
Hatschek.

Again, thank you for joining us for camp 
this year, it was absolutely wonderful 

to meet you all! We hope you had an 
amazing time and that you consider 
joining us again next year!

Until then, best of luck with your 
musical journey, we encourage you to 
keep in touch with the new friends and 
collaborators, too!

Thank you, and best, 

Keith Hatschek,  
Alyssa Dezell, and  
Jordan Telgenhoff
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Hello Everyone!
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Be sure to like the Pacific Music Business Camp Facebook page!\C

Go.Pacific.edu/Musiccamp2

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Pacific-Music-Business-Camp/116387181879596?fref=ts

